
Money Earning Activity: Troop Application 

 

Troops/groups may participate in approved money-earning activities in which the troop is the sole beneficiary of the 

profit after the girls have supported GSSGC through participation* in both Council sponsored product sale programs. 

All Girl Scout troops/groups and individuals must have permission from the Council to conduct any money-earning 

activity. Money-earning projects must occur only when there is a need for such funds to support program plans. The 

money-earning project must be appropriate for the age level. The income from troop/group money-earning activities 

never becomes the property of the individual members - girl or adult. *The definition of participation is determined 

before the start of each sale and communicated in the product sale manual. Girl members may not participate in 

product demonstration parties, raffles, drawings, games of chance, the direct solicitation of cash, the sale or 

endorsement of commercial products, and/or “giveback type” fundraisers (such as in-restaurant fundraisers script) as 

these endorse other establishments/organizations.  

All money-earning activities must also comply with state and local laws regulating sales by minors, food handling, etc. 

and sales may not be transacted on the Internet (for example, through a site that has an electronic shopping cart), 

except as approved for council sponsored product sales (see Volunteer Essentials). Girl Scout groups or individuals 

MAY NOT conduct non-council-sponsored money-earning activities during the weeks of cookie booth sales. 

 

Follow this link to submit a Money Earning Application – no hand written applications will be accepted, utilize this link 

to our online form: 

 

https://girlscoutsgssgc.wufoo.com/forms/money-earning-activity-troop-application/ 

 


